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To:	All DH Providers

From:	Mark A. Cervinski, PhD
Medical Director of Clinical Chemistry
 	
Date: 	August 8, 2024
 
RE:  	Changes to Troponin Orders

Effective today, August 8, 2024, a new Troponin lab order will be available.
 
The new lab order, Troponin – Single (LAB2301), will allow providers to order a single troponin laboratory test. This new order will be available in the inpatient and ambulatory settings and allows for a troponin to be added to a previously collected sample, if one is available. There are limited clinical scenarios in which a single troponin determination is appropriate; Inpatient and Emergency Department providers are encouraged to utilize the Troponin – Series.
 
The previous Troponin orderable, which includes 3 troponin tests, will undergo a name update to Troponin – Series (LAB4330). This order will only be available in the Inpatient and Emergency Department setting. The troponin series will not be available in the ambulatory space.  It will not be possible to add the Troponin – Series to a previously collected sample. 
 
For questions or additional information, please contact: Mark.A.Cervinski@hitchcock.org 
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